
            

 

 

Dear Headteacher, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to Brooke Weston Teaching School Alliance’s 
Appropriate Body service. Brooke Weston Teaching School Alliance has a longstanding reputation of 
excellence and we constantly strive to ensure that our services meet the changing needs of the 
schools and staff that we work with. To this end, we have further enhanced our Appropriate Body 
services, increasing the levels of support that we provide to the schools we work with without 
increasing our costs.  

Our NQT Induction Service provides a robust structure of professional guidance and support for 
every stage of the induction process, whether you are: 

 An NQT 

 An Induction Tutor or NQT Coordinator 

 A Headteacher 

Brooke Weston Teaching School Alliance has a proud history of supporting NQTs in their Induction 
year and beyond. Schools registering their NQTs with us receive:  

 

 Administrative services for registration, monitoring and assessment, including returns to the 
Teacher Regulation Agency  

 Access to our online assessment and monitoring system ‘NQT Manager’ 

 An online Mentor Development Programme for new and experienced mentors 

 Resources for NQTs and mentors  

 Telephone, email and face-to-face advice, support and guidance for headteachers, induction 
coordinators, mentors and NQTs 

 Regular updates on statutory changes to the induction year and guidance on the New Career 
Entry Framework 

The cost for our Appropriate Body Service is £185.   

If you would like to discuss this further please contact our Teaching School team, or visit our website 
www.brookewestonteachingschool.org for more information.  

 
Kind regards,  

 

 

Gemma 

 
 
Gemma Marks | Director of Brooke Weston Teaching School Alliance 
Brooke Weston Trust  

http://www.brookewestonteachingschool.org/

